## Special Meeting August 19, 2011

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on August 19, 2011, 10:00 AM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The purpose of the meeting was fro the purpose of opening proposals for an Asphalt Paver.

The following was the only bidder:

US Municipal Leeboy 8500 Paver \$25,000.00

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Herman to award the bid proposal to US Municipal.

**Public Comment:** 

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Peters to adjourn.